Legacy Prairie

CHURCH IN THE WILD
, A “WILD SUCCESS”

- The South-Central Synod of Wisconsin
held its annual Church in the Wild event at
& Vermont Lutheran on Saturday, May 10th.
Over 50 people attended the event during
a spectacular spring day!

Attendees were provided with an introduction and orientation
regarding the development of the Legacy Prairie and Woodland by
Peter Antonie. For the next 90 minutes, with help from over 10
volunteers from our congregation helping, they explored the
property, experiencing the beauty of God's Creation. This included
moments of silence, meditation, bird songs, budding trees, a
babbling creek, and quiet conversations with fellow hikers. The
group later reconvened on the patio for a short worship service,
where they shared their reflections on the wilderness experience
and participated in communion.

Everyone expressed great appreciation for what we have done to
preserve and enhance the property in such a short time.

June is a great month to visit the prairie as many of the plants are budding out....
Take a hike and see if you find any of these flowers.
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